
 
NOTICE TO MARINERS   No.06 - 2018 

Seaford Bay Seasonal Marker Buoys  
 
Mariners are reminded that the yellow buoys positioned within Seaford Bay for 
the summer season are there for a reason as per the Byelaws below. 
They are not to be used for mooring up to; or to be used as a slalom 
course for speedboats and jet-skis; or to be otherwise interfered with. 
 

 
 
Capt. Dave Collins-Williams 
Harbour Master 
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